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Dear parents:  ….  Quite some week with Holocaust Memorial Day on Monday and the Six Nations and 
Super Bowl coming up this weekend as January finally draws to a close. My least favourite month of the year.  
Incredible to see survivors of Auschwitz returning to mark liberation day. I visited the site a couple of years ago and 
it a remarkable place. The main killing site was in Birkenau some 3 kilometres away and I found that even more 
moving. Everyone should visit one day.  Remarkable attendance for parents evening and our best ever so well done. 
                  We also this week received a letter from Education Minister Nick Gibb (second one this year) 
congratulating us on our KS2 Sats results of 100%. Puts us in the top 2% of schools in the country.  Anyway I hope 
you enjoy our new giant wall map of Europe that went up today.  Au revoir, auf wiedersehen, ciao hasta la vista….

and finally ….….a leader in business this week asked for companies to ban football banter and conversations about VAR … 
I agree if in return we ban conversations about Love Island ….. OK I’ve never watched a single second of it but …anyway as 
January moves away it’s the wonderful Six Nations and Super Bowl Sunday. …. some weekends can be great … we had a no 
notice health check on our school’s kitchen this week (they are always unannounced) and Ms Florence has been beaming away 
since Tuesday results next week … and please don’t mention the Br word to me ? ?…Brighton they are playing West Ham !!

Pics of the week  … Year 5 @ Greenwich  and assembly….  Resilience assembly awards … 
Ms Asia teaching about Islam and art … a new map going up today.

School news … this week 
Monday .  Y5@ The Royal Observatory 
Greenwich.  + Islamic Art week
Wednesday… Year 5 assembly on Earth and 
space see below. Well done Ms Harries and Y5.

School news … next week 
Monday .  Children’s Mental Health week
Wednesday… Year 4 assembly 9.15am all welcome.
Thursday ..  CAFOD Lenten assembly. 

Governors and Buildings Fund  
January 2020 
Total = £2,290 @ January 31st today. A good 
start and we need every penny and pound.

Parental attendance 
Outstanding and quite remarkable .… Nursery 
Reception Year s 1 2 3 4 all had 100% attendance 
from parents. Years 5 and 6 96.7%. Overall 99.6% 
attendance a great sign and well done.


